
Oxford, 

8 May, 1914. 

Dear Miss Charlton:-

I am awfully sorry to hear of your 

trouble. Ycu will have the satisfaoticn.at any 

rate, of having seen the library develop in an 

extraordinary way under your management. 

I shall be only too glad tc help you 

in any way I can to get another position. 

Lady Osler joins with me in kindest 

regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed} Wm. Osler. 


